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Superintendencia

de Bancos de Panamé

October 23, 2020
Circular N° SBP-GSF-FID-0312-2020

General Manager

Subject: Temporary  schedule.  Business and
customer service schedule. Superintendency
of Banks

Dear General Manager:

We wish to inform you hereby that the offices of the Superintendency of Banks will be closed on
Monday, November 2, 2020 (All Souls’ Day).

To this end, please be advised that the Superintendency of Banks will operate on a temporary business
schedule from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. from Monday, October 26 to Thursday, October 29, 2020.

Consequently, the procedural and administrative deadlines on Monday, November 2, 2020 will be
suspended, as it is not considered a business day.

In view of the above, we kindly request your informing to your staff in order to comply with the
provisions of this Circular.

Best regards,

Digitally signed by [S]

NAME CASTILLO CHANG,

AMAURI ARIEL — ID 8-238-386
Date: 2020.10.24 08:22:05 -05’00’

Amauri A. Castillo
Superintendent
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